


Office regarding theft and distribution of stolen personal property that occurred at
Station 21 while on duty with Kasey Jo. 
 
The issues discussed above have made me feel harassed, violated, and fearful of
retaliation by from shift supervisor. This is not a safe workplace and I request to not be
placed on shift with Kasey Jo.  
 
Please feel free to contact me via my personal email if you have any questions in regard
these matters. 
 
Thank you,
 
George Schermerhorn




